
 

                

 DOT Headquarters Garage Maintenance and Repairs 

BULLETIN #:  TSB-2023-03 

DATE: February 8, 2023 

SUBJECT:  DOT Headquarters Garage Repair Notice   

PURPOSE:  This bulletin provides notice of scheduled maintenance to repair damaged concrete 
flooring in the Headquarters Garage.  This maintenance will impact the availability of parking 
spaces and the flow of traffic. 

INFORMATION: 

Facilities will be repairing parts of the parking garage surface.  The repair work will be 
conducted 24 hours a day to mitigate the length of the project and its impact on DOT personnel 
parking. The repairs will begin the morning of Friday, February 17th, and are estimated to 
continue through Wednesday evening, February 23rd.  During this time, P1 and P2 West 
building parking will be closed off.  Directional signage will be posted to detour around areas 
under repair.  Drivers must display caution and follow all new directional signs and traffic 
patterns during this time.   

ACTION:  

All vehicles parked on P1 and P2 West must be moved by 6:00 pm on Thursday, February 
16, 2023.  Personnel parking in the garage during Feb 17th – 23rd, must follow the posted signs in 
the garage guiding traffic safely around areas under repair and inaccessible by vehicles.  The 
below picture provides a visual to help guide drivers. 



 

Upon entering the garage and arriving at the East-West intersection (above), drivers must turn 
right and park on the P1 East and P2 East levels.  Drivers will not be permitted to turn left at this 
intersection. 

EXPIRATION DATE:  This bulletin will remain in effect until cancelled. 

CONTACT:  If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please contact the Parking and 
Transit Benefit Office at (202) 366-1398 or Parking.TransitOffice@dot.gov. 
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